
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas has certainly arrived this week at Bradway. Whether that be the Christmas songs 
performed by our musicians, the ongoing rehearsals for the nativity and other events or the 
snow that came yesterday, it’s fair to say we’re all starting to feel rather festive! Tomorrow 
is our Christmas Fair, run by FOBPS, open from 11:30 – 2:30. Come along and enjoy a range 
of stalls, food and drink, crafts and games and musical performances. We hope as many of 
you can come as possible. 
 
Christmas events 
Below is a reminder of the events parents are invited to attend which was previously shared 
in October. We hope you are able to join us. 
 

FS2 We’re Going on a Christmas Hunt! Thursday 14 December 2:30pm 

Y1 Christmas sing song and story Wednesday 13 December 2:30pm 

Y2 Nativity Tuesday 12 December 2pm 

Key Stage 2 Songs under the solar shelter Tuesday 19 December 3pm 

 
Music Performances 

This week we have been treated to two musical performances from 
home grown musicians. On Monday, those learning the flute and piano 
wowed us with a variety of Christmas songs whilst today it was the turn 
of our guitarists. I would like to congratulate all the pupils who took 
part for their wonderful performances as well thank the peripatetic 
teachers who supported the children with their rehearsals. It was 
especially nice that so many parents could attend too. 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
If your child feels inspired to learn an instrument, please speak to the school office. 
As a result of today’s performance, our usual Friday Celebration Assembly will now take 
place on Monday. 
 
Breaktime snack 
May I remind parents that breaktime snacks should be something that does not come in a 
wrapper, and would ideally be fruit or chopped vegetables. We have noticed an increase in 
the number of children eating crisps or chocolate which is obviously less healthy and can 
result in more litter. Thank you. 
 
Giving Tree 
Our Giving Tree is now setup in the office ready to receive gifts from anyone who feels able 
to spare a little this Christmas. Please see the attached poster for more information. On 
Wednesday 6th, we are joined by a volunteer from Grace Foodbank who will be taking the 
gifts so they can be distributed to those in need. Thank you for your generosity. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Please see the attached document with more information on our Christmas lunch, which 
takes place on Wednesday 20th December. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing as many of you as possible 

at the Christmas Fair tomorrow. 

 

 

 
 

Mr Chris Thomas 

Headteacher 
 


